Khmelnitsky Unit 2 and Rovno Unit 4 Completion and
Upgrade Project

Comment Book

This book is provided for you to submit your comments on the above project.
These will be collected and taken into consideration when the final versions of
the Environmental Action Plans for the plants are produced.

Additionally, the comments will be grouped and responses published in a book
to be made available to the public after the consultation period ends.

If you would prefer to submit your comments directly to ENERGOATOM
National Atomic Power Generating Company, which own the plants, you should
write to:

Mr A Kochucov

Public Consultation Manager
K2/R4 Public Consultation Office
18 Borisoglebska 4" floor
254070 Kiev, Ukraine

Fax number 380 (0)44 462 5874



